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Students Seize the Summer with TD-Newmarket Music Festival!  

Interns with Heart…and a Grant  
  
 
TD-Newmarket Music Festival (“TD-NMF”) is an award winner, recognized as one of 
Ontario’s Top 100 events by Festivals & Events Ontario in 2012 and 2016. 
 
This year TD-NMF is pleased to announce receiving $39,905 through a Canada 
Summer Jobs (“CSJ”) grant.  This grant allows Festival Organizers to provide 
leadership training and employment for Canadian youth. It also helps create a team of 
enthusiastic interns, whose contagious energy becomes invested in the festival, the 
Town of Newmarket and York Region.  
 
The 2018 team is comprised of divergent, creative students from Newmarket, Aurora, 
Caledon, Oakville, Richmond Hill, and North York who will run the festival with GM, 
Sher St. Kitts.  TD-NMF and the 2018 interns wish to express appreciation and thanks 
to the Federal Government, and Kyle Peterson, Member of Parliament for Newmarket-
Aurora for making this possible. 

 
“I am proud that the Canada Summer Jobs program is helping to create job 
opportunities for youth in Newmarket-Aurora this summer. The experiences and 
skills that our young people will gain from the summer jobs will be valuable for 
their future careers.” Kyle Peterson, Member of Parliament Newmarket-Aurora 
 
“Canada’s young people are not just the leaders of tomorrow—they are leaders 
today. That’s why our government is focused on ensuring more young Canadians 
get the skills and training they need to thrive. By helping more young Canadians 
get paid, meaningful work experience, we can ensure they have a fair shot at 
success.”  The Honourable Patty Hajdu, Minister of Employment, Workforce 
Development and Labour. 

 
 

Support our Fabulous Interns! 
Get Your Advance Festival Weekend Pass Now!  

August 24-26th  
www.newmarketmusicfestival.com 

-30-  
Contact: sherstkitts@gmail.com 

 


